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Champion Overview
• 67 Champions (to date) 

• Departments:
• Agriculture

• Animal Services

• Health (multiple divisions)

• Child Support  Services

• County Administrator

• County Counsel

• Conservation and Development

• Human Resources

• Library (every branch!)

• Probation

• Public Defender

• Public Works

• Treasurer-Tax Collector

• Risk Management

• Employment and Human Services

• Communications and Media

• Meetings are every other month

• Topic for each meeting keyed off Green 
Business Program best practices
• April 2022: Bike to Work Week
• June 2022: Electric Vehicles
• August 2o22: Water Conservation
• October 2022: Energy Conservation
• December 2022: Avoid Waste
• February 2023: Non-Toxic Cleaners
• April 2023: Prevent Pollution

• Follow-up assignments
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Initial Feedback from Champions
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Less than 2 
hours
68%

2-3 hours
29%

More than 
3 hours

3%

I am spending this much time on the 
G3 program each month.

Less than 2 hours

2-3 hours

More than 3 hours

Agree
64%

Strongly agree
14%

Disagree
11%

Strongly 
disagree

7%
Does not apply 

to me
4%

I feel that my office/department is 
becoming more aware of 

opportunities for County government 
to address climate change.

Agree

Strongly agree

Disagree

Strongly disagree

Does not apply to me



Bike to Work Week

• 22 Total Participants from the 
following departments:
• Agriculture/Weights & Measures
• Animal Services
• Conservation and Development
• County Administration
• Health Services
• Library
• Probation
• Public Defender
• Public Works

• Conservation and Development won 
the Bike to Work Week 
Interdepartmental Competition, with 
8 participants (approximately 5% of 
department staff).

Interdepartmental Competition
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Bike to Work Week

• HIGHLIGHTS: Feel enjoyment from 
riding a bike, get out and breathe 
fresh air, get exercise, feel more 
energetic at work, demonstrate that 
biking to the working is a feasible 
commute option, encourage 
coworkers to ride a bike to work

• CHALLENGES: Safety from cars on 
the street, desire for more bike lanes 
or even a protected/separated bike 
lane/path

• CHALLENGE: Only some County 
offices have bike racks, including 
secure bike parking spaces, and even 
fewer offices have lockers/showers

• HIGHLIGHT: A number of participants 
were either G3 Champions or learned 
about the competition through the 
G3 Champions

Input Received from the Bike Survey
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Electric Vehicle Education

• 100 people attended 
July 12 Lunch and 
Learn, with more who 
wanted to participate

• 1,167 responses to 
employee survey! (not 
all people answered every 
question)
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CONTRA COSTA COUNTY EMPLOYEES 
WANT TO DRIVE ELECTRIC!
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COUNTY EMPLOYEES WOULD USE 
CHARGERS AT WORK
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